
From The Whyte House…. 

Well, I hoped that I would be writing this article to let you know that we would be meeting face to face this 

coming Sunday, May 10. However, as I write this that doesn’t seem feasible. I am so ready to be back together 

even if it means being restricted by size of attendance or distance between each of us. I know some may say that 

we need to reopen slowly and they might be right. What I do know is that we were not created to be alone and 

isolated. God created us to be with one another and to encourage each other. All of this being said, I am excited 

to see people joining us online that have not joined us in person at church. So I know that we are doing a good 

thing by holding services online through all of this. I also know that this has helped us reach out and be the hands 

and feet of Christ. It has caused us to look out for each other and to check in on people that we wouldn’t have 

under normal circumstances and all of this is good. In fact, we are encouraged by Paul in the book of Galatians 6:9 

when he tells us, “Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do 

not give up.” People are seeing Jesus in what we are doing and saying. They are seeing His love, grace and mercy. 

We are introducing people to the “One and Only, Jesus Christ” and those people are going to want to get to know 

Him and we are going to be around to see that come full circle. So as we are getting tired of this online church 

stuff let us not become weary of doing good….let us not give up on being Jesus to those around us. Because the 

harvest is plentiful. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon, 

 

Ja 
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RightNow Media has been called the Netflix of video 

Bible studies and for good reason. RightNow Media has 

the largest library of on-demand Bible study videos any-

where.  

As a part of Oakley Christian Church, you have free ac-

cess to RightNow Media and its library of more than 

14,000 video Bible studies. You can watch on your own, 

with your kids, or as a Group.  All you need is a 

smartphone, tablet, computer, or TV.  

Go here to get started! 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/

Invite/OakleyCC 

Thankyou so much to everyone that made masks for both 

Quinter and Oakley hospital, nursing home, and clinic!  Over 

200 masks were made by OCC folks!  We appreciate all your 

help in getting masks made!! 

We are good (for now)!!  THANK YOU!! 

Sunday, May 10 



It’s been great to see your pictures 

of church at home—thank you for 

joining us each Sunday 

online during the stay 

at home order! 



Danielle Allison 
Daughter of Steve & Shawna Allison 

Tegan Schmidt 
Daughter of Jason & Wendy Schmidt 

Jantz Engel 
Son of Matt & Marti Engel 

Kensley Barnett 
Daughter of Kevin & Kerie Barnett 



Baccalaureate Service in Honor                                

of the Class of 2020 

Date to Be Determined 

Oakley High School                         

VIRTUAL Graduation 

Saturday, May 9 | 2:00 pm 

FACEBOOK page USD 274 Oakley 

The OCC congregation is invited to a come and go reception on 

May 9th at 2:00 pm until ?? At 803 East 7th street in honor of 

Jantz Engel   

(social distance guidelines will be honored as best as possible). 

Other graduation receptions will be at a later time. 



VBS leaders this year is Danette Repshire and 
Linda Shoemaker is helping also.   VBS has been 
rescheduled from May 18-21 to August 10-13!  Visit 

with either Danette or Linda about how you can get 
involved and help! 

NEW CAMP 

DATES!  Get 

registered 

SOON 

www.lakeviewchristiancamp.org!! 

 

July 1st - 2nd | 1st and 2nd Grade 
Dean: Jon Hembre | Cost: $69 

July 5th-9th | High School                     
Dean: Jason Schmidt | Cost: $225 

July 12th - 16th | 7th & 8th Grade 
Dean: Matt Mcfaren  | Cost: $225 

July 17th - 21st | 5th & 6th Grade 
Dean: Stephen Sansom | Cost: $225 

July 27th - 30th | 3rd & 4th Grades 
Dean: Heather Collicott | Cost: $169 

Monday—Thursday 

August 10—13, 2020 
6:00 pm to 8:30 pm  

For kids age 4 yrs old - 5th grade  
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